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MINUTES 

Daily Briefing  

November 09, 2016 

Greene County Commission Office 

9:30 a.m. 

 

Present: Trysta Herzog, Chris Coulter, Tina Phillips, Harold Bengsch, Jeff Scott, Kevin Barnes, 

Cindy Stein, Leah Betts, and Kate Morris.  

 

Commissioners Lincoln Hough and Bob Cirtin were not present, so the Board of of Adjustment 

study session for 10:30 a.m. was rescheduled.  

 

Resource Management Director Kevin Barnes updated the Commission on the Cox Tower 10th 

floor preparations. He said it is progressing as planned. Currently, they are working on installing 

cables.  

 

Commissioner Hough arrived to the meeting.  

 

A request to reappoint to Building Commission members was presented by Kate Morris. Fred 

Matthews and Jack Hoke would be reappointed to serve a term from Nov. 07, 2017 to Nov. 07, 

2019. 

Commissioner Hough made the motion to reappoint Matthews and Hoke. Commissioner 

Bengsch seconded the motion. The motion was passed.  

Aye: Bengsch, Hough    Nay: None    Absent: Cirtin   Abstain: None 

 

Commission was presented with Court Session minutes from August. Commissioner Bengsch 

made the motion to approve the minutes. Commissioner Hough seconded the motion. The 

motion was passed.  

Aye: Bengsch, Hough    Nay: None   Absent: Cirtin     Abstain: None 

 

County Administrator Chris Coulter told the Commission that next week the Medical Examiner 

proposed budget should be ready. He said it is so far looking more affordable to have the M.E. 

office under Commission’s umbrella. Internally, the budget is projected to be around $550,000.  

He noted that there would be no drop in insurance for existing M.E. employees.  

 

Trysta Herzog said she is currently working on legislative Priorities. She also presented a print 

out of social media analytics.  
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Budget Officer Jeff Scott said the change in sales tax would be effective April 1.  He said about 

10 percent would start trickling in in May, and then the county would begin to receive around 

$150,000 per month. He shared some concern about spending in the first six months of 2018, 

since the county would essentially be spending money not yet received.  He said he believes 

the cash position will be strong, but that we will need to be conscientious of spending in the first 

half of the year.  

 

Meeting adjourned.  


